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Mr. Robert L. Tedesco
Assistant Director for Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatny Conmission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

Virginia Electric 6 Power Company has recently announced its plans to continue
construction of North Anna 3 under Docket No. 50-404 and I would appreciate
being added to the distribution list for NRC correspondence (e.g., letters,
requests for additional information, meeting summaries, etc.) related to this
docket.

Very truly yours,

.

Robert L. oyer
Project bbnager
Babcock 6 Wilcox
P.O. Boy 1260

; Lynchburg, VA 24505
.
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